December 5, 2005

Dr. Michael T. Ryan, Chairman
Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE'’S
LETTER, DATED OCTOBER 27, 2005, ABOUT THE PROJECT PLAN FOR
THE YUCCA MOUNTAIN LICENSE APPLICATION REVIEW BY NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMISSION STAFF

Dear Dr. Ryan:

| am responding to your letter, dated October 27, 2005, in which you provided observations on
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s planning activities regarding a license
application review.

As noted in your letter, the Division of High-Level Waste Repository Safety has led a planning
effort, for managing scope, schedule, and resources, emphasizing communications and risk
management. The planning effort is important to ensure that the primary objectives of the
program are met, performance measures for monitoring and assessing plan implementation
are identified, and a clear strategy for managing the review is maintained.

The NRC staff appreciates the Committee’s observations and interest in this area.
Sincerely,

/RA/

Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director
for Operations

cc: Chairman Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
Commissioner Jaczko
Commissioner Lyons
SECY
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